
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dakota Matrix [dakotamatrix@rushmore.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2007 11:38 PM

To: Dakota Matrix

Subject: Updates and News

07/19/2007

Hi Folks, 
  
Well, we are finally settling down after a long trip to France and moving into another house. Time to pay the piper.... 
  
Thursday, July 19th will be our first update since I have been home. My assistant Miranda, took control of the biz while I 
was out. She did a great job. 
  
Tomorrow's update will include some excellent Spessartine garnets from Garnet Hill, Nevada plus several rare species 
and a few others. Later in the summer we will present a new load of Majuba Hill material all with great color and superb 
crystals. You will also see a batch of pegmatite minerals from Papachacra, Argentina, Hagendorf and Cap Garrone. 
  
Please note our new email address: dakotamatrix@msn.com 
  
"see you on the web"! 
  
thanks 
Tom 
  
  
PLEASE NOTE NEW EMAIL: dakotamatrix@msn.com 
  
Dakota Matrix Minerals 
Tom Loomis 
PO Box 415 
Rapid City, SD 57709 
  
website: http://www.dakotamatrix.com 
email: dakotamatrix@msn.com 
alternate email: dakotamatrix2003@yahoo.com 
  
GO CUBS 


